Practicum:
 
Join the First Nations and Indigenous Studies Program for the 2018 student practicum presentations.

At the heart of the First Nations and Indigenous Studies major is FNIS 400, the research practicum. Each year FNIS invites more than 100 Aboriginal organizations to identify research needs that a student might address. Students meet with organizations and work to negotiate, design, and implement a project that will address the organization’s needs. Students routinely identify the Research Practicum as the most meaningful experience of their undergraduate careers! Practicum presentations will take place on March 27th, 2018, at the Liu Institute, and are free and open to the public. For more information, visit www.fnis.arts.ubc.ca 
 
Dechinta:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Apply now for the Dechinta go global seminar.

The Dechinta Community and Land-Based Research semester is part of a unique partnership between First Nations and Indigenous Studies at UBC and the Dechinta Centre for Research and Learning, based on the traditional and unceded territory of the Yellowknives Dene First Nation (YKDFN), Denendeh. Students will travel to Dechinta, where they will become immersed in transformative curricula that integrates leading-edge academic course instruction with land-based learning such as fishing, gathering medicine, and storytelling, according to Dene knowledge and tradition. The deadline to apply for the Dechinta semester is March 1, 2018. Visit Go Global for more information.
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